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Mine faces roadblock
at Okefenokee Swamp

Dave Willlams
Capitol Beat News Service

ATLANTA - The Ala-
bama company looking to
open a titanilum mine near
the Okefenokee Swamp is
being confronted with an
additional hurdle.

The U.S. Army Corps
of Engineers has reversed
an earlier approval of the
project and now will re-
quire Twin Pines Minerals
to reapply for a federal per-
mit. The company already
is seeking permits from the
Georgia Environmental
Protection Division.

In a memorandum issued
late last week, Michael Con-

What do
you think?

What do you think about a titanium
mine potentially being opened near
the Okefenokee Swamp? Email
Letters to the Editor to publisher@
tribune-georgian.com. Letters must
include the writer’s name, address
and daytime phone number.

nor, assistant secretary of
the Army for civil works,
wrote that Twin Pines has
not properly consulted the
Muscogee Creek Nation de-
spite their request for such a
consultation.

The mine’s opponents,

See SWAMP, page 7



